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Date:     November 2022 
 
From:    Samantha Malloy-Manager of Parks, Culture & Recreation 
 
Re:    Parks & Recreation Monthly Report 

 
Community Special Events.  

• Movie in the Park, Friday, November 18th, Mackle Park at Sunset; showing: SHREK! 

• Santa Fun Run/Walk, Saturday, December 3rd, Mackle Park, 7am. 

• Tour de Tavern, Saturday, December 3rd, 10am. 

• Dedication, Tree Lighting, & Concert, Saturday, December 3rd, Veterans Community Park. 

• Christmas Island Style Annual Street Parade, Saturday, December 10th, 6:30pm 

• Holiday Movie in the Park & Sing-a-long, Friday, December 16th, Veterans Community Park, 5pm 

• Mark McGarity Hill Run, Saturday, December 17th, Wesley United Church, 7am 

• Cookies & Milk with Santa, Saturday, December 17th, Mackle Park, 9:50am 

• Holiday Boat Parade, Saturday, December 17th, 6pm 

• Marco Island Farmers Market RETURNS! Wednesdays, 12/7/22-5/10/23, Veterans Community Park 

• To see other events and happenings that are taking place at Parks & Recreation and around the City, 
please see our calendar on the City website. 

 
Mackle Park Community Center 

• Parents Night Out, Friday, December 9th, Mackle Park, 6pm 

• Santa’s Workshop, Saturday, December 10th, Mackle Park, 10am 

• Be Fit Over 50, Mackle Park, Monday, Wednesday, & Friday’s at 7:45am. 

• Line Dancing has returned!  Tuesdays, Mackle Park, 9:30am. 

• We have a burrowing owl hole in our front field.  Our Environmental Planner is working on getting a 
permit for relocation.   

• Our calendar is filled with both room & field reservations for group meetings and private gatherings.  
 
Racquet Center 

• The PRAC recommendation regarding the Racquet Center Assessment will be presented to City 
Council at their December 5th meeting. 

• The majority of our members have returned for the season. Due to the high volume in the mornings 
guest passes are sold after 10:30am. 

• Our 12pm to Close special has been well received. 
 
Winterberry  

• Fields are being reserved by both youth & adult groups. 

• The field lights are up and running; a huge THANK YOU to our Utilities Department!!! 
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Veterans Community Park 

• The Contractor is working on the final punch list that City staff has provided.  We expect to be fully 
operational in December. 


